
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Resolution 14-2023 Expanding the Parks & 

Recreation Committee 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
Mayor Zierden has requested that the City Council consider adopting the attached 
resolution to expand the Parks & Recreation Committee from 7 members to 9 members. 
If adopted, the 2 new seats would have a term expiration of 12/31/2024. 
 
Additionally, Mayor Zierden recommends the appointment of Tracy Kurten to the Parks 
& Recreation Committee to a term ending 12/31/2024 should Resolution 14-2023 be 
adopted. The City does not currently have a committee appointment application from 
Ms. Kurten. 
 
The City does have applications received in 2023 from Gary Bakken and Jonathan 
Kurten for appointment consideration to the Parks & Recreation Committee. Staff has 
not spoken to either individual.  


